
We would like to go on the record as opposing a cut in the budget for the MCFSC.  They have been doing a great job 

in helping the community get ready for one of the worst fire seasons we are predicted to experience this year. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support to keep us safe. 

 

Larry and Pat Hartley 

Lower Deerwood (Antler Rd) 

 


